
 

 

 

 
 

The Ercros factory in Cerdanyola receives a visit  

from technicians of the town councils of Ripollet and Cerdanyola 
 

 

 
 

 

The Ercros factory in Cerdanyola has received a visit from municipal economic promotion 

technicians from the town councils of Ripollet and Cerdanyola del Vallès with the aim of 

getting to know first-hand the operation of the centre and offering the services that their 

councils make available to the companies in the area. 

 

Fernando Burgueño, director of the factory, and Àngel Dominguez, responsible for 

industrial relations at the centre, were in charge of receiving the municipal representatives, 

introducing them to the company and explaining to them the operation of the centre and 

the manufactured products.  

 

For his part, Amadeu Blasco, plant technician, has taken it upon himself to accompany 

them on a guided tour of the factory's facilities. 

 

The municipal technicians of Cerdanyola and Ripollet thanked Ercros for the visit and the 

explanations given and encouraged the company to explore future avenues of collaboration. 

 

 

 

Cerdanyola del Vallès, October 20, 2023 


